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Upgrades for courthouse in Auburn discussed 
(KLZA)-- Nemaha County, Nebraska Commissioners met with architect Jerry
Berggren during their October 14 meeting to discuss the development of a master
plan for upgrades at the Nemaha County Courthouse in Auburn. 

The Nemaha County Herald reported Berggren mentioning improvements being
necessary to meet current code requirements including fire regulations,  the
Americans With Disabilities Act and a sprinkler system. 

Input is being sought for the master plan from Commissioners,  elected officials
and employees of county offices.

The Nemaha County Courthouse was built in 1900.  
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